Dear Mark Ruskell MSP

I am writing in support of your Proposal for a Members' Bill on 20mph zones. I am responding as an individual member of the public who walks their children to school every day along a busy street. Whilst the signs say 20mph the legal limit remains 30 so police are powerless to stop the vast majority of motorists who breech this despite having data showing high average speeds. A legally enforceable limit of 20 combined with passive speed calming measures would massively improve the safety and quality of life of me and my family. 


Thank you for considering my response. 
Yours sincerely,



My response and my name can be published
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